Deline Homeowners Association

Meeting Minutes
September 8, 2009

Attendance: Damon Heer, Peggy Franco, Judy Barney, and Marcia Speed.

The September meeting was held, but we did not have a quorum.

Business: We discussed the homes that are and were in need of repair or clean up.
We also discussed how can we get homeowners on the board. This is the third or
fourth meeting in which we could not conduct a meeting due to lack of board
members.

There are several months of meetings that also need to be approved.

NEXT MEETING: The next meeting will be October 13, 2009.





